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Request under Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
Request Ref: NGFOI 19/20: 129 
    
Thank you for your request for information received at Northampton General Hospital NHS Trust 
(NGH) on 06/06/2019.  
 
Please find attached my Freedom of Information request regarding Adult Eating Disorders. 
 
Unfortunately we are unable to provide you with the information requested as: 
 
Northampton General Hospital NHS Trust does not provide an Eating Disorders service. I 
can therefore confirm on behalf of the Trust and in accordance with S.1 (1) of the Freedom 
of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) that we do not collate the information that you have 
requested.  Care for Eating Disorders is provided by Northamptonshire Healthcare NHS 
Foundation trust (NHFT), who may be able to provide you with this information. Their 
website is: https://www.nhft.nhs.uk/  
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